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6. CORRESPONDENCE 
  
 6.1 ZANE CAMERON 
 
  Correspondence is attached from Zane Cameron, regarding a skatepark proposal for 

Little River. 
 

  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence and consider the points raised 

therein. 
 
 6.2 AKAROA PLAYCENTRE 
 
 Attached is a letter from the President of the Akaroa Playcentre regarding the heating of the 

Akaroa Sports Complex building. 
 

  STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
  It is recommended that the Board receive the correspondence and forward it to Community 

Facilities staff for investigation and comment back to the Board on the heating and insulation for 
the building. 


